
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Endsleigh Holy Child 

Newsletter 
Address:  

Inglemire Lane 

Hull, HU6 7TE 

Phone: 01482 853203 

Email: admin@ehchull.org 

8th October 2021 

Well done to everyone for another super week at Endsleigh Holy Child. We’ve had deckie 
learners, global scholars, eco warriors and so much more. This afternoon, two of our 
classes visited the ballet so we are looking forward to hearing all about that. Have a 
wonderful weekend and we will see you on Monday. 

happy weekend 

wT 
14th  

Parents’ evening 

We are very much looking forward to 

seeing parents next week and sharing 

news of how the children have settled 

back in. 

If you would prefer a telephone call, 

please let us know and we will ensure 

that this takes place. 

 

 

 

 

Attendance and 
punctuality 

Our attendance last week was 96%. 

It is really important that your child/ren are in 

school as missing just a day’s learning can make 

a difference. 

Please also remember how important it is for 

children to be on time. Missing the start of the 

school day can have a real impact on children’s 

learning.  In KS1, our day begins with phonics 

which is such a vital part of children’s learning. In 

KS2, we build on those early reading skills and 

again, it is a core part of the children’s day. 

Missed minutes add up quickly. 

 

 

 

 

  

A message from the Hull Immunisation Team. 

If you would like your child to receive the nasal flu 

vaccine in school please follow this link to 

complete an online consent form 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=1409

05&Type=FLU 

The vaccinations will take place at your child’s 

school on: Monday 22nd November 2021. The link 

will close on Friday 5th November 2021. If your 

child has already had the Nasal Flu vaccine since 

Sept 2021 please disregard this msg. If you have 

any problems accessing the link or this is not your 

preferred method and would like to provide 

consent via the telephone please contact the 

immunisation team on 0333 358 3397 option 2 (1) 

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

Below are some of the events which are taking 

place this term. 

October 11th and 12th - Parents’ meetings 

Friday October 22nd - Break up for half term 

Monday November 1st - Back to school 

Monday December 6th - Hull Truck - whole school 

Wednesday December 8th - Christmas Discos 

Wednesday December 8th - KS1 Nativity 

Thursday December 9th - EYFS Nativity 

Friday December 10th - Christmas Jumper Day 

Wednesday December 15th - Christmas Dinner 

Friday December 17th - Christmas Party Day 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=140905&Type=FLU
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=140905&Type=FLU
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=140905&Type=FLU
https://www.nhsimms.uk/FLU/information?Id=140905&Type=FLU


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SEND SUPPORT 
Please see the link below which details all of 

the SEND support services available in Hull. 
 

Homepage (mylocaloffer.org) 

 

Contacts 
If you need to contact school with                         

regards to SEND, please ask for Mr Fox 

(SENDCo) 

Any safeguarding issues or concerns should be 

passed on to Mrs Bentley (Safeguarding Lead) or 

Mr Guthrie (Deputy Safeguarding Lead)  

Thank you 

 

Pupil leadership at Endsleigh holy 
child 

 

 

 

          

 

 

 

 

 

  

See below for information about mass times in 

our Trust parish churches. 

 

Website -www.ehchull.org 

Twitter - @EndsleighHoly 

Facebook 

Catholic life 

We are really excited to be able to invite parents and carers in 

for Stay and Pray again from next week. This will be at 3pm on 

Friday and we will begin with class 6 with tea and biscuits to 

follow. 

 

Each Friday, we will also be taking a key stage 2 class to share 

mass with our Parish community. 

On Friday, class 5/6 will be going. 

And here are our school 

council. 

We are so lucky to have a 

school full of wonderful pupil 

leaders and we are looking 

forward to seeing their 

impact on school life - we are 

sure they will be amazing. 

https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018
https://hull.mylocaloffer.org/s4s/WhereILive/Council?pageId=3018


  

 


